City of Brisbane Agenda Report

TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

Sheri Marie Spediacci, City Clerk

DATE:

Meeting of January 10, 2010

SUBJECT:

Commission/Committee Application Update

RECOMMENDATION:

Consider setting a date for the interviews of Planning Commission Applicants and give direction to staff on extending deadline to allow for further applications to be submitted for Commissions/Committees where applications are still needed.

BACKGROUND:

In late November, and through December, 2009 several notifications were published to the community advising them of upcoming openings on the various City Commission and Committees. Notifications were done in City Newsletters, the City Website and BLOG, and the Community Sign Boards.

DISCUSSION:

The following applications have been received so far for the following Commissions/Committees:

Planning Commission (2 seats)

Karen Cunningham, 131 Tulare Jameel Munir, 930 Humboldt Dave Reinhardt, 466 Sierra Point Road Aneterica Veu, 105 Lake Street

Parks, Beaches and Recreation Commission (3 seats)

No Applications received so far.

Open Space and Ecology Committee (3 seats)

Ray Miller, 224 Sierra Point Road

Traffic Advisory Committee (3 seats)

Thomas Tantillo, 31 Glen Park Way

Sheri Marie Spediacci, City Clerk

Clayton Holstine, City Manager